
FOREST HILLS CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

FOREST HILLS 
January - Feburary 2017
www.foresthillsdallas.org

BULK TRASH
January 
Thursday 5 - Sunday 8
Trash pick-up starts the week of  Monday 9 - 
Friday
 
February
Thursday 9 - Sunday 12
Trash pick-up starts the week of  Monday 13 
- Friday

White Rock Shore Spruce-Up  
2nd Saturday each month

Newsletter articles due Wednesday, 
February 8 for the March/April Issue 

HAPPY 2017
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THE PRESIDENT'S
LETTER

Well, we’ve wrapped up another solid year in our neighborhood and along the 
way, have come closer together as a community.  As with every year, there are 
always twists and turns, but I think that we as neighbors have stepped up our 
investment in listening to each other and as a result have become more unified 

as a group.  So, with the prospect of  a new year upon us, I’d like to use the rest of  this letter to share some thoughts on setting 
New Year’s resolutions.
New Year’s resolutions were introduced to society several thousand years ago.  The 
concept was originally religious in nature and focused on repaying the gods for 
bountiful blessings or paying forward certain items as an investment with hope of  
positive return.  Over time, New Year’s resolutions have morphed to be one that is 
more reflective of  the individual and oriented toward self-improvement in some 
capacity.  With this in mind, I hope you’ve been able to take the start of  a new 
year to clean the slate and commit your time to something that’s meaningful.
In sharing on this front, I’ll offer that the Forest Hills NA resolution that I 
have is to increase communication of  the various activities occurring in the 
neighborhood.  I understand that making a commitment or resolution to your 
neighborhood may sound somewhat silly, but I’d challenge that thought by offering 
the idea that if  someone were to volunteer to lead a FH outreach role and built 
a small following of  15-20 volunteers to assist various groups in Dallas, wouldn’t 
that be more impactful then simply doing it by yourself ? We have a very dynamic 
neighborhood that’s growing and evolving and many residents are already active in Dallas, so why not combine forces and do it 
as a concerted effort for our own neighborhood? 
 
Okay, so I realize some of  this letter is aspirational in nature, but that’s the point of  a New Year’s resolution, you have to dream 
big and make an effort.  With this groundwork laid, I’d like to ask for your help in fulfilling the vision of  a bigger and more 
active Forest Hills neighborhood.  We will take event volunteers, new initiative leaders, and are open to new roles you might 
suggest that can make a difference.  Since it’s the New Year, I’d like to call on all the people the Board and I have met at our 
Spring, Fall, and various other events who’ve noted they’d like to help and get involved, but then don’t sign up or reach out to 
get things in motion.  To help resolve this last point, look for a simple volunteer sign up page & e-mail coming soon to allow 
you to join fellow neighbors and get involved. 

CHRIS MCCAULEY

FHA Officers & Committee Chairs - Liasons
FHNA President

Chris McCauley
chris.mccauley1@yahoo.com

FHNA Vice President
Jane Ojeda

janeojeda@fritzpac.com

FHNA Sescretary
Meredith  Talley

meredithtalley1@gmail.com

FHNA Treasurer
Bruce Borrett 

bborrett8538@att.net

FHNA Crime Watch Chair
Lottie Minick

lottieminicksculpture@gmail.com
fhspenp@aol.com

New Neighbor
Becky Oliver

becky.oliver@usa.net

Membership / Newcomers Chair
Nicole Bosworth

nicolembosworth@gmail.com

Service League Chair /
Media Relations

OPEN

FHA Editor
Andie Comini

andiecomini@aol.com

Planning & Zoning Chair
Anita Childress

anita@txemploymentcounsil.com

Animal Alert! / Block Captain 
Chair/Bulky Trash Signage

Newletter Editor/Beautification 
Chair

Andie Comini
andiecomini@aol.com

Advertising
Brad huddleston

idrebin@yahoo.com

FLOTL Liason
Joan Shopoff

jsshopoff@gmail.com

Sanger Elementary Liason
Israel and Stacie Silvas

israel.silvas@godwinlewis.com

FRI Liason
Israel and Stacie Silvas

israel.silvas@godwinlewis.com

Webmaster
Sharon Hill

sharon@tx.rr.com

Arboretum Liason
Lara Huddleston

huddlestondallas@gmail.com
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Dallas Blooms, the magnificent spring blooming 
flower display at the Dallas Arboretum, is 

truly one of  the most breathtaking events of  the 
year.  Featuring daffodils, tulips, hyacinths, irises, 
pansies, violas, poppies, azaleas and more, it is the 
largest floral festival in the Southwest and a draw 
for thousands of  tourists each year.  Don't miss 
the chance to prance among the posies during this 
year's exhibit from February 25 through April 9.  
Buy tickets at the garden or online at http://www.
dallasarboretum.org/visit/admission-tickets.

On Thursday, March 16, 2017, the Arboretum 
will host it's first ever Food and Wine Festival 

set against the gorgeous and colorful backdrop of  
it's annual Dallas Blooms spring exhibit.  The festival 
was inspired by the work being done on A Tasteful 
Place - a food and herb potager garden that is set to 
open at the Dallas Arboretum in fall of  2017.  The 
event will feature fine wine and craft beer tastings 
as well as delicious bites from renowned Dallas 
area chefs and restaurants.  Five types of  regional 
cuisine including American Bistro, Mediterranean, 
Pan Asian, South American and globally influenced desserts will be the focus of  the evening.  Guests will 
be treated to a special concert with dessert and coffee to wind up the evening.  Both general admission 
and VIP tickets are available for purchase.  For more information on this premier event, visit http://www.
dallasarboretum.org/education/adult-programs/food-and-wine-festival.

If  your kiddo loves the great outdoors, consider a summer camp at the Arboretum to nurture their 
love of  nature.  Campers ages Pre-K through 7th grade can choose from a wide variety of  themes from 

checking out creepy crawlies to science.  Kids love the activities and parents report feeling very good about 
the experience their children gained at camp.  Keep an eye out for the 2017 complete summer camp listings 
that are expected to come out in March at http://www.dallasarboretum.org/education/summer-camps/summer.

Did you know that over 3,000 volunteers donate almost 80,000 hours of  their time annually to assist 
with various Arboretum duties and needs?  Volunteers are a key element in the Arboretum's ability to 

provide guests with an excellent experience at the 
garden.  Their enthusiasm and excitement for the 
success of  the garden aids its excellent staff  with 
any number of  projects.  If  you are looking for 
volunteer opportunities and share a love for the 
Dallas Arboretum, visit 
http://www.dallasarboretum.org/volunteer to find an 
opportunity that matches you!

ALLURE OF THE
ARBORETUM

Forest Hills  
Neighborhood Newsle�er 

Fall 2015 
1/4 page  
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Full Service Design & Construction 
www.bellavistacompany.com | 214.823.0033 

Designing your home, 
with your vision.

Making your home 
come to life.

Material / finish selections, 
& home customization.

321

Spotlight On:  
The Jorgensen Family, Our New Neighbors on Santa Clara!

By: Nicole Bosworth 
Brian, Allison, Jake (11), and James (9) Jorgensen moved to 
Forest Hills in May 2016, when their newly built Austin home 
was complete. The Jorgensen’s have lived in the Dallas area for 
twenty years, most recently in Lakewood. Brian is originally from 
Arlington where he grew up watching his dad play for the Texas 
Rangers. They relocated to St. Louis when Brian was in college 
(where he, too, played baseball), and at the University of  Missouri 
he met Allison, originally from California. 

When Brian and Allison were married, they decided to relocate 
back to Texas so Brian could attend law school. Brian is now a 
partner at JonesDay and specializes in labor and employment law, 
while Allison teaches Physical Education at St. Thomas Aquinas 
Catholic School, where Jake and James attend. 

The Jorgensen’s were looking for a neighborhood with a strong sense of  community, friendly neighbors, 
and large lots with room for the boys and dogs to roam and run. They settled on Forest Hills and fellow 
Forest Hills neighbor Mark Thornhill built their current home. 

When they are not shuttling between games and cheering on Jake and James in their various sports 
(football, basketball, and family favorite baseball), the Jorgensen’s enjoy spending time in their new home 

with friends and family. They are thrilled to be a 
part of  the Forest Hills Community, which quickly 
felt like home. 

3.5” x 2.5” | Maximum Font Size: 30 pt

Don't forget to make your
2016 IRA contribution.

Cassandra J Spencer
Financial Advisor
.

9017 Garland Rd
Dallas, TX 75218
214-321-6168
www.edwardjones.com

Member SIPC

KITCHEN  •  BATH 
ENTIRE HOME
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Proposed Additions to the Dallas Trail System
With the goal of  making Dallas a more livable, pedestrian friendly city, miles of  urban trail 
have been constructed around Dallas over the past ten years.  As a number of  trail segments 
have been funded and completed, the city is now looking to realize that vision by adding four 
key connector trails that will complete The Loop trail system.  

The largest of  these connector trails (and the one closest in proximity to our beloved Forest 
Hills) would unite White Rock Lake and East Dallas with South Dallas and the Trinity 
Forest Trail. The Trinity Forest Spine Trail, as they are calling it, would be a dedicated 8.7 
mile trail at a cost of  $18 million.  When it and the three shorter connectors are complete, 
The Loop would offer more than 50 miles of  contiguous hike and bike trails.  In addition to 
recreational use, The Loop would provide a safe, green, healthy option linking neighborhoods 
to transportation hubs and economic centers. 

The Circuit Trail Conservancy is an umbrella organization that will lead fundraising and 
outreach efforts in support of  The Loop. If  you'd like to get involved or learn more about 
proposed plans for The Loop, 
visit www.theloopdallas.org.
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1021 Fort Worth Avenue, 
Dallas, TX  75208
(214) 939-1600

1910 Skillman Street, 
Dallas, TX  75206
(214) 887-1400

NEW LOCATION
7446 EAST GRAND AVENUE

DALLAS, TEXAS 75214
(214) 324-1500 

• Wellness Care • Vaccinations • Dentistry
• Surgery - Soft Tissue, General, and Orthopedic
• In-House Laboratory & Pharmacy• Boarding

www.DallasMetroPaws.com
Continuing 

to see 
patients at:

Animal Alert! wants to thank 
those that have made  

donations to keep the phone, 
website and vet bills paid! 

Thank you:
Joan Layden

Michelle Hopson
Brice Borrett

Gloria Tarpley
E.A. Kummer



 

7

It is That Time of Year!
New Year Resolutions

 
Please make one of them to pay your

Forest Hills Neighborhood Dues
 

Your dues are so important for the continued success of  our wonderful neighborhood.
Every dollar counts and is greatly appreciated.  Your dues go to continuing to improve our 
neighborhood and helping with expenses such a community beautification projects, dead 

tree removal, neighborhood events, etc.  We could not do it without you!
 

Annual Membership Fee - 
$50 for households under 65   

$30 for households 65 up

Pay your dues NOW at 
www.foresthillsdallas.org 

or mail to
 Forest Hills Association - PO Box 180897   Dallas, Texas  75218



Neighbors ushered in the merriment of  the holiday season at the 
annual Forest Hills Tree Lighting Social on the evening of  Sunday, 

November 27th.  Friends new and old mingled and reconnected, while 
neighborhood kids had a lot of  good old-fashioned fun.  The children 
decorated cookies, crafted ornaments out of  buttons, took snapshots 
and shared wish lists with Santa, and rode a trackless train around and 
around and around again.  

At 5:45 p.m., FHNA President Chris 
McCauley welcomed everyone 

before leading the kids in a countdown to flip on the lights on the 
neighborhood tree at the intersection of  Breezewood and Forest Hills 
Boulevard.  The twinkling glow of  the lights was a festive end to a fun-
filled family social.   

Warm thanks to Metro Paws Animal Hospital and Dr. Sadie 
Fraleigh, DVM for providing cookies and cider at the event.  

Metro Paws Animal Hospital will be opening 
it's new location at 7446 East Grand Avenue 
soon.

Tree Lighting Ceremony
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Forest Hills Expert
214.534.1305

vwhite@briggsfreeman.com
vickiwhitehomes.com

Born Here. 
Lives Here. 
Works Here. 
Plays Here.

Vicki White prides herself in 

providing extraordinary customer 

service, from in-depth knowledge 

of the Dallas real estate market to 

negotiating, staging, marketing and 

hands on interaction with her clients.
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FOREST HILLS SECURITY SINCE 2003  
CONTINUES ITS SERVICE WITH YOUR HELP

It’s 2017 and time for your yearly pledge
protecting your home, your family and all of  the residents of  your neighborhood.

FHSP THANKS DENNIS REED!
Our gratitude to CFO Dennis Reed, who since 
2012 has managed the security funds, providing 

the police patrols on our streets.   
Dennis is now handing over the books into the 
capable hands of  Ken Bernstein. fhspcfo@aol.

com
FHSP WELCOMES KEN BERNSTEIN!

WANTED
Can you contribute your time and leadership to a  

program you believe in?

If  you or can recommend some one, who would 
be interested in exploring these volunteer oppor-

tunities, please inquire at fhspenp@aol.com

MARKETING/COMMUNICATIONS  
MANAGER

(New position)

CEO/PRESIDENT/ LEADERSHIP
(Temporary: Judy Whalen   On board since 2003)

OFFICER/LOGBOOK COORDINATOR
(Current: Lottie Minick. On board since 2012)

Forest Hills Security Program (FHSP)
A resident funded program hiring off duty Dallas police officers to patrol Forest Hills.
Providing security and education supporting personal safety and crime prevention.

More Participants = More Patrols = Less Crime
$240 yearly (paid in one payment or quarterly installments)

PayPal: www.foresthillssecurity.org
Check: FHSP PO Box 180693 Dallas, TX 75218

Payment Inquiries: fhspcfo@aol.com
Home Watch Requests/Security Questions: fhspenp@aol.com

Welcome Newcomers!

8300 Block San Cristobal
Matthew & Tracy Carey

8400 Block San Fernando  
John & Christiane Jamieson

8100 Block San Leandro
Mike & Heidi Noppinger

If  you have just arrived or if  you have a new neighbor, let us know!  For oversights, please 
contact nicolembosworth@gmail.com with names /addresses so we can give our new neighbors a 

Woodsy Welcome and a Guide to Forest Hills!

Apologies if  we have overlooked anyone. Newcomers can be missed when move-in is delayed 
for remodeling or when a home is purchased directly from builder or previous owner.  

1500 Block San Rafael
Frank & Linda Roby

8100 Block Santa Clara 
Galen & Leah Crippin

8300 Block Santa Clara
Shane & Kellie Everett



12

214.418.2780 lee@lamontrealestate.com Owned and Operated by NRT, LLC

2003-2016

Neighborhood Expertise

IT MAKES A 
DIFFERENCE!

Call me if you are even just 
THINKING  

about buying or selling

P.S. Would you prefer to sell “off” market?  
Ask me about my private network  
of motivated buyers and sellers!



13

East Dallas Veterinary Clinic
S e r v i n g  D a l l a s  S i n c e  1 9 7 2

Virginia Ellsworth, DVM
Ken Cantrell, DVM

Shannon Holland, DVM
Lisa Molidor, DVM, cVMA
Katherine Mueller, DVM

Wellness Exams
Diagnosis & Treatment of

Illness
Surgery & Dental Care
Laboratory Diagnostics

Acupuncture & Laser Therapy
Boarding & Grooming

Monday & Thursday: 7:30 am - 8:00 pm
Tuesday, Wednesday, & Friday: 7:30 am - 6:00 pm

Saturday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

8541 Ferguson Rd. Dallas, TX 75228 214-328-9935 www.eastdallasvetclinic.com

Welcome in the New Year and Safety Tips for Valentines!
By East Dallas Veterinary Clinic

 

2017 Is Here!
And it’s a great time to start a resolution to keep your pets healthy!

Ringing in the New Year should be a time of  celebration -
not emergency clinic trips!

Follow these simple steps to keep the start of  your New Year stress free!
 
Valentine’s Day is all about the chocolate for us but not for your pets.  Keep all 
chocolate and candy up and away from curious noses. Typically, chocolate is most toxic 
when it is darker and in solid form. If  your pet happens to ingest chocolate, call Poison 
Control immediately. In addition to chocolate, keep all sugar-free items away from 
pets as well.  Xylitol, an artificial sweetener found in many types of  sugar-free candies 
and baked goods, is toxic to dogs and can cause liver failure. Like any holiday, keep all 
decorations out of  the way of  pets so ingestion is not a possibility.
 
And always be sure they have an appropriate collar on with up-to-date information tags 
AND have been microchipped. 
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Integrity. Hard Work. Results.

Your Neighbor for 18 Years

214.354.3098
boliver@briggsfreeman.com

briggsfreeman.com

Let me help you
investigate your  

real estate options

BUY

 

SELL

 

LEASE

 

INVESTMENT PROPERTY

 

SECOND HOME

♦

♦

♦

♦
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Cold Winter Months!
 

These two yards were selected as they brought cheer to all that passed 
with their pretty display of  colorful flowers during the cold winter 

months!

November
Dana & Bill Almquist  8359 Santa Clara
No matter the season, this well manicured yard is always a 
showcase with numerous flowerbeds full of  seasonal color, 
wide variety of  evergreens and numerous trees.  This time of  
year pansies and roses are vibrant and full of  character. 

December   
Phyllis & Stuart Biltz  8319 San Leandro Drive
This yard consists of  beautiful tiered steps constructed from 
nature stone leading one up to the house.  Flanked on each 
side are flowerbeds full of  bright colored pansies, holly ferns 
and Mondo grass.   This yard is a good example of  saving 
old mature trees while constructing a new house and adding 
many younger ones to the landscaping.

Call For A Tour 1420 Old Gate Lane, Dallas, Texas 75218
214-321-2897

www.stbernardccs.org

Affordable
Private School
In Your
Neighborhood

• Pre-K Through 8th Grade
• Student-Teacher Ratio 12:1
• Language, Sports, The Arts
• Involved Parents/Community
• Interactive Instruction
• Challenging Curriculum 

Sponsored by
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Luxury Service 
When It Matters Most!

Vicki White, Realtor ® GRI, CLHMS 

Vicki White is a neighborhood expert in Forest Hills
and is dedicated to serving this wonderful community!  

214-534-1305
vwhite@briggsfreeman.com

vickiwhitehomes.com

R E A L T O R S
T O P  2 5

2015


